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2 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

 

September 14 – Meet the Teacher Night and Community Picnic 

September 16 – Fire Drill 1:45 p.m. 

September 20 – Student Photos 

September 23 – Non-Instructional Day (no students in session) 

 

 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

 

New Classes 

Families should expect to receive an email on Sunday eventing letting them know the division of 

their new classroom.  When children arrive on Monday morning they should look for their division 

number to know where to line up.  There will be supervisors outside to help direct.  Please send 

your school supplies and indoor shoes. 

 

Meet the Teacher Night & Community Picnic 

On Wednesday, September 14 we are having our Meet the Teacher Night and Community Picnic.  

The event will begin at 5:00 p.m. with a brief message from our Principal outside on the field.  

From there we invite families inside to visit their child’s classroom.  Teachers will do a brief 10 

minute session at 5:15 p.m. and again at 5:30 p.m. to allow for those with more than one child 

to attend more than one session.  Once the sessions are over we are pleased to host a 

Community Picnic.  Bring your picnic blanket or law chairs and join us on the back field.  We will 

have the Dead Beetz Food Truck (menu with pricing here https://www.deadbeetz.com/) and the 

Candy Time Food Truck (selling snacks of mini donuts, lemonade, snow cones, and cotton candy 

for $5 per item).  Families can also bring their own picnic.  We are so excited to have a social 

gathering for the first time in a very long time!  Thank you to CTS PAC for helping with the costs 

associated with arranging these food trucks to attend. 

 

Student Photo Day 

Come dressed in your best!  Student photo day is Tuesday, September 20.  Classes will each take 

turns going to the gym to have their photo taken.  Approximately 2 weeks later the school will 

receive photo proofs that will be sent home with each child.  You can then decide to order photos 

through the photo company if you wish.  All students will be photographed and no pre-ordering is 

required.  There will be a photo retake day in October for any students who are away or are not 

happy with the photo proof. 

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/
https://www.deadbeetz.com/

